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Wednesday 13th November 2024 

Cheddar Gorge Trip – Friday 13th December 

Dear Parents, 

 
On Friday, 13th December, we have planned a trip to Cheddar Gorge, Somerset. This will be a 
fantastic way for the children to end their humanities unit, as they will find out more about Stone 
Age survival skills as well as receive a guided tour of Gough’s Cave.  

This trip will be within the school day (leaving at 9am and getting home by 3.15pm), so children can 
arrive at school at the usual time. If we are delayed, the office will send out an email. 

The cost of the trip will be £19.71; this is a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive enough 
voluntary contributions, the trip will not be able to go ahead. Payment can be made via Arbor. 

Children who would usually receive a free school hot meal, will be provided with a packed lunch for 
the day. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

S Browne            K Fryer 
 

Mr S Browne                           Mrs K Fryer 
Armstrong Class Teacher                                                   Nightingale Class Teacher 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Cheddar Gorge trip on  
Friday 13th December. 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________ 

 

My child has free school meals and I wish to order a school packed lunch  

 

I will pay the contribution of £19.71 on Arbor 

 

 

Signed ______________________________ 
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